
January 11, 2018 
 

To:   All Faculty (via SBFACU-L) 
  
From:   Cindy Doherty, Director,  

Academic Personnel 
  
Re:   Correction: Second Systemwide Review of Proposed Academic Personnel 

Manual (APM) Revisions: Lecturer SOE Series 
 
 
It has been brought to my attention that the link referenced in the notice below is 
incorrect.  The link to the current, second systemwide review documentation is: 
http://www.ucop.edu/academic-personnel-programs/academic-personnel-policy/policies-
under-review/apm-285-210-133-740-135-235-sec-sys-rvw.html 
 
The documents may also be accessed through the Academic Personnel web site.   
Select the Policies and Procedures tab, then select Academic Personnel Manual. You will 
be directed to the Academic Personnel Manual on the Office of the President website.  
The documents are available under the Policies under Review/Systemwide review tab. 
 
Comments on the proposed changes are encouraged, and may be directed to my 
attention by February 28, 2018. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
Cindy 
******* 
Cindy Doherty 
Director 
UCSB Academic Personnel 
(805) 893-8332 
cindy.doherty@ucsb.edu 
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